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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Hello Petaluma City Council:
This email is to voice my support for a new skatepark at Lucchesi.  

I participated in one of the public sessions a few weeks ago when the various locations were
presented and Lucchesi is the clear winner to me.




